Rosenberg Corey

From: Joe McCray <bigbarnjoe@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 10:17 AM

To: Rosenberg Corey

Subject: Land use and out buildings

Mr. Rosenberg: | live on a small plot on Sauvie Island. This is to oppose proposed legislation currently before your
senate committee which would effectively negate all land use rules and statutes that protect against urban sprawl.

The bill looks to me like a campaign to eliminate open space preservation which has been the product of years
of thoughtful public policy. Particularly on Sauvie Island this open space policy has meant the continuation of farm lands
that serve the area's food needs and recreational needs. Succumbing to development pressure is just not intelligent
public policy. It is always there and has historically demonstrated that such development had failed to serve any but the
greediest among us.

Thank you,
Joe McCray

Sent from my iPad



